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Many questions remain unanswered regarding how the amendments to the Temporary Foreign 
Worker Program will be implemented, despite the fact that these amendments become effective 
on April 1, 2011. Neither Citizenship and Immigration Canada nor the Canadian Border Services 
Agency has provided any guidance on how these amendments will affect the processing of work 
permits. To date, only Human Resources and Skills Development Canada has provided any 
significant information on how these amendments will affect the Temporary Foreign Worker 
Program.


